
I'm in favor of these buy in programs for people with disabilities. It’s hard for a person with a disability to afford accommodating the 
disability as well as insurance. Many states offer this as should Oregon.

I'm an employed person with a severe disability and I understand how this could have helped me become productive. 

Carole Zoom 
Portland, Oregon 


